MWVCSO
Montezuma Valley Volunteer Community Service

Organization
Board Meeting Minutes
May 17, 2022

Attendees:

Bonnie L. Smith, President

Dave Weisgerber, Board Member
Tim Leach, Board Member

Patty Miller, Treasurer

Shane Slee, Board Member

Absent:

Kevin Robles, Board Member

Bonnie called meeting to order at 6PM.

Patty gave treasury report $39,066.89 in Account #1, $7,951 in Account #2 (trust). A tax
registry was filed for $25. The breakfast had a great turn out. We collected $426.00 from our
community breakfast in which several PCT hikers attended and were grateful. Hiking season
has now concluded.

The fire department has requested that we move our shed that is located behind the fire
station. The board unanimously approved the expense for Tim to get the wood to prepare skids
to relocate it. Saturday the Board, and a few volunteer community members , will meet at the
fire station and get the shed moved over to our vacant lot.

Dave has some fencing and posts that he willing to donate to the MVVCSO in order tp properly
secure our vacant lot. People are using out lot to park and use as a “cut-thru” so in order to
reduce any liability , we will pit up a second gate and place a a chain and lock on it.

Dave motioned, Shane second.

Meeting adjourned at 6:32PM

Prepared by Bonnie L. Smith, President/Secretary



